
2024 DISTRICT MEETINGS
Association of County Commissions of Alabama

The 2024 Legislative Session will begin February 6, and an important part of our 
preparation for the Session is the District Meetings. The District Meetings help us 
prepare as a County Family to advocate for legislation that would be positive for 
counties and work against legislation that would hurt county government.

During the meetings, the ACCA staff will report to you on the expectations for the 
2024 Legislative Session as well as a number of other policy matters impacting your 
county. It is important to note that ACCA is the only voice for county government 
in Alabama, and the success of the Association is directly linked to the level of 
participation by the membership. It is therefore essential that every member of the 
County Family take an active role in the legislative process so that counties can speak 
with a strong, unified voice.

All meetings will begin at 6 p.m., and the cost for each meeting will be $25 per 
person. County Family members are encouraged to select the meeting that best fits 
within their schedule and to register online at www.alabamacounties.org. Directions 
to each meeting location will be emailed a week in advance of the meeting date. 

January 10
Tuscumbia Depot & 

Roundhouse
(Colbert County)

January 16
Bolden-Cardwell Building, 

Evergreen
(Conecuh County)

January 18
Marriott Prattville 

Conference Center, Prattville
(Elmore County)

January 23
Hale County College & 

Career Academy, Greensboro
(Hale County)

January 25
Ben E. Keith Foods, 

New Brockton 
(Coffee County)

For any questions related to the 2024 District Meetings, please call the ACCA office at (334) 263-7594 
or email the ACCA Events and Education Team at registration@alabamacounties.org.

January 9
The Kress Building 

(at LICOA), Gadsden 
(Etowah County)




